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Edgewood Community  
Town Meeting 

To discuss CBT Grant Money Proposals 
Wednesday April 18,2007  

In the Legion Hall 
7:00pm Sharp 

 
The Edgewood Community Club is accepting 

Applications for Funding! 
 

We are looking for projects which will benefit the 
Community of Edgewood, not harm the 

environment and be self-sustaining. 
 

Application forms including project criteria may 
be picked up at the post office, The Edge and by 

contacting Linda McNutt at 269-0049 or 
mcberg@edgeconnection.ca 
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